
GARY’S GARBAGE SERVICES, LLC 
PO BOX 943 

IONE, WA 99139 
509 442-3567 

Jeff Killip, Executive Director and Secretary 
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission 
PO Box 47250 
Olympia, WA 98504-7250 

September 17, 2024 

Dear Secretary, Killip, 

Enclosed please find the Revised Tariff Pages No. 2 and 33 of Gary’s Garbage Services, LLC, G-122 
and a customer notice. 

The following item is the only change for this tariff: 

Item 240 – Change the wording to: every other week pickup, instead of: once per month pickup. 

If you have any questions regarding this filing, please contact LuJean Maupin.  Telephone number 
(509 442-3567, email is lujeanis@gmail.com. 

Sincerely, 
LuJean Maupin 
Co-owner 

TG-240764
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